
 
MINUTES  
Planning Commission Meeting: June 10, 2024 
 

Application: 
 
FP24-0014:  Request for approval of a final plat for Bach Homes, 

Second Plat, containing one (1) lot and five (5) tracts 
on approximately 12.63 acres, located southwest of 
W. 127th Street and N. Mur-Len Road. 

 
 
A motion to approve FP24-0014 was made by Commissioner Creighton and seconded 
by Commissioner Chapman. The motion passed with a vote of 8 to 0 with no 
stipulations. 
 
 
 


